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To take away the parks for kids, jobs and events for the community to continue to enable drug users.
The majority homeless are drug users. It’s a disservice to real homeless individuals and families. The
resources will continue to increase while you take away everything that everyone has worked hard to
contribute to the community through taxes. Y our political motives to match with the politics of
active voices of voters does not represent the majority in my opinion. If this passes it will be another
mistake that will be unrecoverable. There are other facilities such as terminal two at the port of
Portland. Arming garage at the Hoyt post office and parking lot. There are numerous other locations
that can provide centralized services and transportation. How can you even dare to allow drug use in
a public park. It’s insane to cater to this idea.
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